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Friday 26th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 12th November we will be celebrating ‘Odd Socks 
Day’ as part of Anti-Bullying Week organised by the Anti-bullying 
Alliance. This is a national event that provides an opportunity for 
children to express themselves while appreciating individuality 
and uniqueness.  

The theme for Anti-Bullying Week 2018 is ‘Choose Respect’. Across the week, children will learn 
about how everybody is unique and different and how we need to ‘choose respect’ in order to create 
a positive atmosphere where we can all grow, play and learn.  

We are inviting everyone, children and grown-ups, to come to school wearing odd socks for the day, 
the more unique the better! 

Many thanks for your support as always, 

 

Miss S Wilberforce 

PSHE lead 
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